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August 6, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr Vice President:

I am concerned about mass murder. The dismantling of the CDC epi-

demic response system may be responsible for humanity’s failure to contain

COVID. Your complete failure to produce a national response as head of

the COVID Task Force has caused hundreds of thousands of deaths, includ-

ing many Americans. It appears testing was variously reassigned to Adm.

Giroir and Mr Kushner with his shadow task force which is now reported

to have scuttled their plan in an effort to kill more Democrats than Re-

publicans. Such criminal behavior will no doubt be prosecuted and your

level of complicity is tied to how long it takes your task force to roll out an

alternative.

Please assure me that you will organize COVID testing.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our government for the people.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


